Standing Committee of the Episcopal Diocese of Chicago
Executive Summary of the Minutes of the Meeting of April 14, 2021

Present by video conference: Miguel Briones, Toni Daniels, Jeannette DeFriest, Anne Jolly, Lisa Kerpan,
Laura Singer, and Chaplain Lisa Senuta
Guest by video conference: Andrea Mysen, Director of Ministries and Acting Head of Staff

Anne Jolly, President, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., and Chaplain Lisa Senuta began the
meeting with reflection and prayer.

Acting Head of Staff’s Report

Andrea Mysen gave Standing Committee an update on Bishop-elect Clark’s hospitalization and treatment
following a brain bleed that occurred on Saturday, April 10.

President’s Report

Anne Jolly reported that she has been in communication with the Transition Committee about the

possibility of needing to postpone the consecration, scheduled to take place on April 24.

Next Meeting
The next regularly scheduled meeting is May 12, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. by video conference.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Kerpan
Secretary
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